
 

 

 

 

 

Interim Headteacher: Mrs Jan Martin 

 

Welcome and Transition Arrangements  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,   
  
We are delighted that your child will be joining the family of St John’s C of E Primary School in September.  
  
For part of the transition, we would like to invite you and your child for an introductory visit on Thursday 11th July 
from 9.00-10.00. This session will enable you and your child to stay and play in Nursery together and talk to the 
Nursery Staff.   
 
We are also offering home visits; your home visit will be sent separately. We look forward to meeting with you 
and your child.  
  
At St. John’s, we feel it is very important to get the transition right and make the children feel welcomed and 
confident within their new setting.  
  
Week 1 –  Inset x2 for staff and home visits 
Week 2 –  Sept 9th Monday Stay and play drop-in session 8.40 – 10.40  

Sept 10th Tuesday 8.40 – 9.40 (Group 1)  10.10. – 11.10 (Group 2)  
    Sept 11th Wednesday 8.40– 10.30 (Group 1) 11.00 - 12.30 (Group 2)  

Sept 12th Thursday 8.40 – 10.40 (Everyone)   
Sept 13th Friday 8.40- 11.40 those wanting to stay for lunch to pick up at 12.25     

Week 3 -  Sept 16th  8.40 – 11.40 morning sessions  
8.40 – 3.25 for those wanting full days    

  
If your child has a special educational need and you feel they may need a slightly extended/personalised 
transition, then please speak to me at our home visit or during one of the ‘stay and play’ sessions.  If required, 
we could book a meeting with our Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Co-Ordinator (SENDCO) and myself 
to discuss your child’s needs e.g., medical reports, previous learning plans or their educational health care plan.  
  
The updated Nursery introduction brochure and ‘child friendly’ booklet, which has pictures of all the key areas 
and key workers in our class, will be available on our school website from July.   
 
Please complete the admission forms by clicking this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEeWRc_DoruLuFkmj4oP0UuTNseLGRUxr1cKqP08D-
mZtswg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
 
Many thanks,  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mrs Cindy Blunden  

Nursery Teacher.  
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